
PILLING PARISH COUNCIL 
Clerk: Gillian Benson 
www.pillingparish.org.uk                  
E-mail:  clerk@parishes.org.uk.                    
Telephone: (01995) 600689               

21 April 2021 
 

 
This meeting is re-scheduled to 28th April, due to the 

period of mourning for the death of  
The Duke of Edinburgh 

 

Residents are invited to the Annual Parish Meeting of Pilling to be 
held virtually, on Wednesday, 28th April, 2021, at 7.00pm.    
 

Residents wishing to attend are asked to contact the clerk for the log 

in details by 3pm, Monday 27th April, 2021 
 

AGENDA 
1. Apologies for absence 
 

2. Declaration of Interests 
 

3. Minutes of the last Annual Meeting; 10th April, 2019 
 

4. Matters arising from the minutes 
 

5. Report of the Chairman 
 

6. Report from the Responsible Financial Officer 
 

7. Annual Reports from the Councillors 
   Report of the County Councillor 

Report of the Wyre Councillor 
Report of the Wyre Area Lancashire Association of Local Councils  
Report of the representative on Pilling in Bloom 
Report of the representative of Carter’s Charity 
Report of Pilling Village Hall  

 

8. Matters raised by Residents 
To consider resolutions of which written notice has been given to the clerk. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 
 

J. Savage 
 

John Savage, Chairman to the Council 
 

The date of the next Annual Parish Meeting is Wednesday 13th April, 2022 

http://www.pillingparish.org.uk/
mailto:clerk@parishes.org.uk

